FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Could you please supply any background information, council report, guidance notes giving authority to Leicester City Council to bring into operation the introduction of advisory disabled bay markings in residential areas and the charges they currently utilise for their introduction and renewal. And the criteria that neds to be met for its introduction by the applicant.
Answer: Please see link below to the relevant report:
http://www.cabinet.leicester.gov.uk:8071/ieDecisionDetails.aspx?ID=1120
Therefore, this constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means i.e. the Council Website.
 You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
